
From: David Beyerl [mailto:jbeyerl05@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 5:19 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
David Beyerl 
retired 
n/a 
756 S. Main St. 
Jefferson, OR 97352-9415 
 
March 9, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
In times when the government is trying to get more people back to work or  
keep those that have jobs working.  The greet wisdom of the FDIC seems to  
be headed in the other direction.   
 
If you go through with this ill conceived idea more people will be out of  
work.  Do you think that People will not be let go inorder to make up for  
the loss the banks will incur?  Get real, more lay offs. 
 
Also because I belong to a financial institution that did things correctly  
and is still solvent I will end up paying for the greedy institutions that  
messed up and are going under.   
 
I have lost a good share of my retirement because of these financial  
screw-ups and now the FDIC wants to make it worse.   
 
Pull your head out and stop making matters worse. 
 
Sincerely, 
David L. Beyerl 
541-327-1130 
retired 
n/a 


